Twist Collective Blog

Published on Saturday, 07 February 2009 19:42

Late breaking news (or rather, it's late to break it)

Kate will be speaking about Twist Collective and her work as a knit designer at the Rochester Knitting Guild meeting on Monday, Feb 9, at Temple B'rith Kodesh, 2131 Elmwood Ave., Rochester.

Admission is free for Rochester Knitting Guild members (bring your membership card) and \$10 for guests (or you can join RKG!)

Doors open at 6:30 pm. 7:00 pm Raffles & Show & Tell. Program starts at 7:30 pm. She will have sweaters from Fall, Winter, and a few Spring previews too.

Bring your knitting!